
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/11/2017 2:14:53 PM
Subject: FW: Request a call

Mr. Murdock had also left me a voicemail. I called him and he has previously spoken to the Lieutenant Governor 
about a road that runs through his farm that he has been trying to get closed. Apparently they were very close to 
having it closed when the new county council came in they changed from not taking a stance on the closure to 
rejecting it based on public safety. Mr. Murdock says that he and the Fire Chief had reviewed the road for effects on 
public safety by closing it and they found that it wouldn’t harm public safety. He would like the Lieutenant Governor 
to say something to the County Council on behalf of the road closure.
 
I am not familiar with any history of this issue but Mr. Murdock says that about a year ago the Lt. Gov mentioned the 
issue to the old council and that was what enabled Mr. Murdock to present his case to them in the first place.
 
Please Advise?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Brent Murdock [mailto:bamandjam1@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 11:53 AM
 
To: kevin@kevinbryant.com; Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Request a call
 
Hello, Kevin.
 
Could you give me a call at your convenience? I need some advice.
 
Many thanks,
Brent Murdock
 
864-950-7866
 
Sent from my iPhone
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